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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
SCOTTISH TRUNK ROAD NETWORK MANAGEMENT CONTRACT – SOUTH EAST UNIT 
A720 HERMISTON EASTBOUND ONSLIP RESURFACING SCHEME 
 
BEAR Scotland, acting on behalf of Transport Scotland, is planning to carry out resurfacing and 

drainage works on the A720 at Hermiston Eastbound Onslip. 

 

The works have been provisionally programmed to commence on Tuesday 11th October 2022 for 

a duration of seven nights between the hours of 20:30 and 06:00 each night. The works are 

planned to be undertaken on the night of Tuesday 11th October to the night of Friday 14th and 

then returning on the night of Monday 17th for a further 3 nights, with no works on Saturday or 

Sunday nights. 

 

To ensure the safety of the workforce and members of the travelling public it is necessary to close 

the slip road during working hours. A signed diversion will be in place with traffic wishing to join 

the A720 Eastbound from Hermiston Gait/ M8 diverted via Gogar roundabout. Please see the 

attached diversion layout for clarity. 

 

Access for emergency vehicles will be maintained at all times and all traffic management will be 

removed out with working hours.  

 

If you require any further information or would like to comment on any of the proposed works 

please do not hesitate to contact by email at SEConsultationroads@bearscotland.co.uk 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For BEAR Scotland Limited 

 
Craig Kerr 
Assistant Planned Maintenance Manager | South East Unit 
For and on behalf of BEAR Scotland 

Enc. 
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